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Askin, Tim

From: Bob Williams <bob.w@tdiae.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 3:51 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: RE: 1688 North Franklin Place  Brady Street Historic District

YES, OUR CLIENT IS 
 
Bob Williams PE 
President 
TDI Associates, Inc 
N8 W22350 Johnson Dr., Suite B-4 
Phone direct line 262-409-2534 
Mobile 262-370-4614 
Bob.w@tdiae.com 
 
From: Historic Preservation Commission [mailto:HPC@milwaukee.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 3:50 PM 
To: Bob Williams <bob.w@tdiae.com> 
Subject: RE: 1688 North Franklin Place Brady Street Historic District 
 
Hi Bob, 
In combing through the e-mails I discovered that you COA application had been missed.  I apologize. 
 
Are you moving ahead with the project?  If so we will issue the COA so that permits can be issued. 
 
Carlen 
 
From: Bob Williams [mailto:bob.w@tdiae.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 3:04 PM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: 1688 North Franklin Place 
 
 
The code requires us to add an ADA accessible ramp to this building. To minimize the effect, we have added it to the 
rear of the building. I have attached plans of the proposal. I understand the contractor Jerry macklin has spoken to you 
about this. Please consider this a formal request for approval. If you need anything else please let me know. 
 
Bob Williams PE 
President 
TDI Associates, Inc 
N8 W22350 Johnson Dr., Suite B-4 
Phone direct line 262-409-2534 
Mobile 262-370-4614 
Bob.w@tdiae.com 
 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is 
subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee 
full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


